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22nd September 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Thursday 5th October, Year 4 will be taking a trip back in time to Morwellham 
Quay. We will travel there by coach and be back in school in time for a normal 
finish. 
 
Whilst there, the children will learn more about what it was like to live in Victorian 
times. They will experience a Victorian school room as well as riding a train down 
an old coal mine to learn about the hardships of the Victorian people. 
 
Children will need to wear their own clothes with sensible footwear and a warm, 
waterproof coat as some of the activities can be quite muddy. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £6.00 per child as this experience is being heavily 
subsidised by the school.  Although your contribution is a voluntary one, if we do 
not receive enough funds for this, the trip will not be able to go ahead. 
 
Please fill in the permission slip below with a payment of £6.00 and return to school 
in an envelope marked with your child's name and class by Friday 29th September. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
Miss Camm and Mr Locke 
 

 
 
I give permission for my child _________________________________ to travel by 

coach to Morwellham Quay on the 5th October 

I enclose £6.00 

My child has free school meals and will require a school packed lunch  

Any medical needs ________________________________ 

 

Signed ________________________________________ 


